
SAMPLE LETTER TO DOT APPROVALS BRANCH FOR CHANGES TO YOUR HYDROTEST FACILTY 
 

U.S. Department of Transportation 

Office of Special Permits and Approvals 

East Building, 2nd. Floor, PHH-30 

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 

Washington, DC 20590 
 

In accordance with the Code of Federal Regulations Title 49, section 107.805(g), we are hereby 

informing your department of the following changes as a holder of Requalification Identification 

Number (RIN) _________. 

 

Add the following name(s) to the license. (attached are copies of the individuals training certificate): 

___________________________________  _________________________________ 

 

Remove the following name(s) from the license: 

___________________________________  _________________________________ 

 

Add the following cylinder specifications to our list of cylinder specifications that we are currently 

approved to requalify: (attached are current copies of our calibrated cylinder and pressure gauge 

calibration certificates) 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Our physical address has changed to: ______________________________________________ 

     ______________________________________________ 

     ______________________________________________ 

     ______________________________________________ 

 

The ownership of the company has changed. The new owner information is a s follows: 

     ______________________________________________ 

     ______________________________________________ 

     ______________________________________________ 

     ______________________________________________ 

 

The following changes to our equipment have been made since the last inspection: 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We have fulfilled our requirement by informing your 

department of these changes within 20 days and will continue to operate under our license with the 

changes noted above. 

 

Best regards, 


